
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of this year’s fundraising activities at Rise Park, we will be supporting Macmillan’s “World’s Biggest 

Coffee Morning”, on Friday 27th September 2024 at 8:15am in KS2 Hall. We would like to invite you all to 

join us! 

Children and adults, who would like to participate, can bring in cakes to be sold on the morning. Cakes can 

either be shop bought or homemade and all we ask is that if possible they can be cut into slices to be sold 

before they come in to school and that they do not contain nuts. 

We will be charging only £1.50 for a lovely cup of tea/coffee and a slice of cake/cup cake with ALL proceeds 

going directly to Macmillan. You can purchase just cakes if you prefer from £1. 

Cakes will be sold in the Key Stage 2 Hall at 8:15am.  If your child would like to donate a cake, can the 

cake please arrive in school between 8.00am and 8.15 am on the day. Cakes will remain on sale during the 

coffee morning. Please come and enjoy a sit down and the school council will be ready to serve you!  

Children will be welcome to buy as many slices/cupcakes as they would like to and if a child wants to take 

their bought cake home, the school will try to provide a small plastic bag for them to wrap it in.  

We will also be holding a raffle to raise further funds for the charity. Raffle tickets will be on sale on the gate 

each morning for £1 for a strip of 5 tickets from Monday 23rd September. The raffle will then be drawn 

during the coffee morning. If you would like to donate prizes for the raffle, please bring them into the school 

office. 

Thank you in advance for your support, we would really like to raise more than previous years for this 

incredibly worthwhile cause. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Lamb 

 


